
         

 

Welcome back everyone, hope you had a 

relaxing half break!  

This term we will be exploring the theme of ‘Splish, Splash, Splosh’, further 

expanding on our UK Geography knowledge and beginning to explore Weather 

within the UK. To support this topic we will be looking at the story of ‘Tadpole’s 

Promise’ and ‘Freddy the Frog’ in Literacy and in Science we will be exploring 

Animals and Plants.  We will carry on with our topic ‘Living in the Wider World’ in 

our PSHE learning, focusing on the different people who help us within our 

community, how they keep us safe and how we can identify them if we need to.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


